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Extension of due diligence  
 
Ardent Resources Limited (“the Company”) advises that it has agreed with Shale Energy 
Limited to extend the Due Diligence period relating to the acquisition of Shale Energy by 
Ardent Resources period until 15 October 2014. The Company is waiting for various reports 
on Shale Energy and its assets which are expected to be finalised shortly. Both companies 
are working hard to complete the transaction and the Company remains confident the 
transaction will close in due course.      
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